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Elsen, Nikki

From: GMAIL <theresamoore4345@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 6, 2024 11:41 AM
To: Elsen, Nikki
Subject: Rivercrest 24-0701
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Nikki, could you please add this leƩer from my 90 year old mother to the legistar for the public hearing today at 6:00? 
Thank you!                                           To the council members and mayor of LaCrosse, My name is Jacqueline Langley and I 
have been a resident of LaCrosse for 60 years. I am wriƟng this in regards to the land dispute where I helped purchase a 
mobile home for my granddaughter, ChrisƟna LaBeff, and great granddaughter, Natalie LaBeff, at 4801 Rivercrest Drive,  
to give them a home to feel safe and secure in. This situaƟon that they have been put in the middle of, between the city 
and the Rivercrest Owners, has been more than disturbing to me. I don’t understand how this community can allow this 
life altering situaƟon to happen for these low income families, who are just trying to manage, as best they can to live in 
peace. I thought our city prided itself in creaƟng affordable housing and not creaƟng unnecessary and unwarranted 
evicƟons. These people are caught in a desperate situaƟon with no opƟons or soluƟons being offered to help them. 
Please be mindful that your decisions will directly affect them and the wrong decision could lead to more insecurity and 
homelessness. I pray that you will open your hearts and minds to opƟons other than displacing them, and do the right 
thing for them. Thank you! Sincerely and respecƞully, Jacqueline Langley 


